
'Never settle for less than your best' 
Jesus said, 'I am the light of the world. Whoever follows Me will not walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.'  John 8:12 
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General questions about Computing 

Children from Early Years have fedback on Computing. Some of the questions asked may have been slightly re-worded so they were accessible to children of all ages   

 

Action to take as a result of Pupil Feedback on Computing from June 2022 

 Liaise with staff for opportunities for children to use tablets more in class. 

 Improve aspects of technology in school. 

 KS1 Computing Club to raise the profile for younger children. 

 

Action taken by subject leader since June 2022 

 Tablets are readily available for Early years if they decide they want to use them. With the new suite being timetables Early 

years have opted to use this primarily.  

 Bee Bots have not yet been introduced into provision but will be in Summer Term. 

 Purple Mash was unable to be renewed just for Early Years. A new resource has been used for Early Years (2Simple and 

Early Years Program). 

 

 

What do you in Computing 

 Play Games. 

 Draw pictures. 

 Listen to stories. 

 Put our passwords in. 

What do you like about Computing? 

 We like our new computing suite. 

 We like playing games. 

 We enjoy writing our names. 

 We like drawing pictures. 

Why is learning how to use a computer important? 

 When you are older you can use real computers. 

 We can learn new things. 

Can you describe what these things are and what they do? 

Mouse – Children knew what it was and said it was for moving the black arrow around. 

Keyboard – Children knew what is was and said it was used for writing names, passwords and numbers. 

Monitor – Children called it a TV and needed to be prompted of what it was actually called. 

Login – Children knew what this meant, 2 of the 4 children managed to show me how to login independently. 

 

Children could also select an icon to choose a particular program. 

How do you stay safe online? 

 We would tell mum and dad at home. 

 We would tell a teacher at school. 

 We would turn the computer off if we saw something that we didn’t like ( Prompted for this response). 

What would you like to have in Computing? 

 Roblox. 

 More time on the computers. 

 Jigsaws. 
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Action to take as a result of Pupil Feedback on Computing  

 More time allocated on the Computer suite timetable for children to access the computers. 

 Jigsaw apps to be installed on some of the tablets. 

Next Pupil Feedback review: Summer Term 2024 
 
 


